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Hello Neighbours and Friends,

It was a busy spring at the Genesee Station as we worked 
through a planned shutdown of Unit 2 in April and May. 
Although a busy time for our employees and contractors, it 
allowed us to complete extra work to improve the reliability of 



Update: Spring 2013 River Flood
Work continues to ensure the North Saskatchewan River 
flood does not impact pump-house operations. The repaired 






